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March 14, 2025 

 

Brothers & Sisters in Christ,  

 
Sunday Worship: Worship for the second Sunday in Lent will take place at 9:30 am in LOG 

sanctuary.  

 Readings for this Sunday 
First Reading: Jeremiah 26:8-15 
Psalm 4   
Second Reading: Philippians 3:17 - 4:1 
Gospel: 13:31-35  

 
Midweek Lenten Worship on Wednesday, 7:00 pm via Zoom 
Last week our reflection was on Joel 2:12-13. 
 

"Even now," declares the Lord, "return to me with all your heart, with fasting and 
weeping and mourning. Rend your heart and not your garments. Return to the Lord your 
God, for he is gracious and compassionate, slow to anger and abounding in love, and 
he relents from sending calamity."_ 

 
In that we heard again the invitation and challenge of Lent to engage in deep intentional 
reflection and repentance. Our prayer was that we might turn our hearts fully to God, seeking 
His grace and compassion, acknowledging our shortcomings, and finding comfort in God's 
unwavering love and mercy. 
 
Ask those who attended about the “God of Second Chances”!  
  
Zoom link and information will be sent via email on Monday. Each will be a new link, so 
don’t save the old links! 
 
 

http://www.lambofgodlutheranfellowship.org/
http://www.lambofgodlutheranfellowship.org/


LENTEN SUNDAY SCHOOL  
 

Lenten Sunday School takes place each Sunday, following worship. We have begun to 
explore the stages of faith, as presented by Soren Kierkegaard, and we are seeking to answer 
the question. So, what is the question? 
          Why this? Why now? Lent is the gift of time to reflect deeply upon oneself in relation to 
God and to one another. It is a time that challenges us to go beyond surface living and explore 
the depths, the heights, and the greatness of living in a dynamic and “dynamite-ic” relationship 
with the living God. 

 
Men's Bible Study  

March 29, 2025, at 9:00 am 
Jerry Miller's Home 
956 Jeremiah Drive  
Gray Court, SC 

Subject: TBD 
 
Prayer List: Jim Rayot is still recuperating from his bypass surgery.  

 

…to those serving this week:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The pantry is open on the first and third Thursday evenings of the 

month, from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. Volunteers are welcome. The pantry accepts food donations, personal 

items, and cash.  

In addition, the pantry is always in need of plastic bags for distributing food. If you don’t know 

what to do with those extra Publix bags, bring them in on Sunday.  
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